My HealtheVet sign-in changes are almost here

We've extended the deadline for VA's online sign-in changes to give you more time to get
your new, secure Login.gov or ID.me account. We'll now remove the My HealtheVet sign-
in option for all VA online services after March 4, 2025.

We encourage you to set up your new account now. And we're here to help if you need it.
Thank you for helping us protect all Veterans’ identities and prevent scammers from stealing

your benefits.

Note: You'll still be able to use your My HealtheVet health portal—you'll just need to sign in
to it with a Login.gov or ID.me account.

Not sure where to start?

We have step-by-step guides and videos to help guide you through the process.

Having trouble with the process?

You may be able to resolve some issues on your own by following our tips for common
issues. If you can’t, we can help you connect with more support.

Remember: Never give your information to anyone who says they can help you get a new
account—unless you're sure they're a VA employee or trusted VA partner. And always make
sure a link is taking you to the official www.va.gov website before selecting it from an email,
text message, social media post, or online ad. You can always go to www.va.gov/sign-in-
changes for trusted information.
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